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Good Evening

I am writing this submission to communicate that I do not want an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st
October 2022).

Such a proposal is ridiculous given that Covid 19 is just a flu that kills only 1% of the population, and the
average age of those it does kill is 86.

We are NOT in an emergency situation.

A vote for this Bill extension is a vote in support of the New World Order, the demise of democracy and the rise
of Communism. All of these are very evil constructs and nothing good can come of them.

I am a primary school teacher currently unable to work due to the mandates. I WANT my job back. Teachers
are in terribly short supply and these mandates are exacerbating the problem to the extreme.

I know several people who have been vaccine injured and several more whose mental health is suffering as a
result of these mandates.

Please end them NOW!

Yours sincerely

Melanie Chalmers
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